


SENSHIN diary 
 
February 21, 2011. This blog was subscribed. 
 
Weekend.       Category unclassified 
 
 
[Saturday] 
I met and spoke with Shimano Eido Roshi this weekend and I was relieved to see that he 
seemed well. 
 
That same night, I received a phone call from Tanaka-san of Daibosatsu Zendo Japan 
branch office, who gave us permission to sell Shimano Roshi’s DVD “Zen in New York” 
that he made last year, at the Zazen meeting tomorrow.  I immediately contacted my 
office colleague, Kitano, to prepare to sell DVD on Sunday. 
 
 
[Sunday] 
Various people came for the Zazen meeting and I was surprised to see that so many are 
middle to older aged women. 
 
About 50 people came and showed pleasure in attending Shimano Roshi’s Zazen 
meeting, held only once a tear here.  I realized and am impressed by Roshi who still 
values Japan after 50-year mission of propagating Buddhism eastward. 
 
 
 




